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3/8/10-3/14/10; vol. 5, issue 7 

  

Beat those winter blues and get a good laugh out of a brand new comedy lineup on March 19 th in Avram Theater. 

Tickets are just $5 for SBS Students. Register at http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/southampton/comedy.shtml
visit Diane Redo ( Diane.Redo@StonyBrook.edu ) in the Tree House Lounge. �  

 Hockey game tickets for this Friday are on sale for Students: 

$10. Staff & Faculty: $17.50 each in the Wellness Center.  
 

Monday and Ongoing  
Interested in playing Soccer in the Gym ? Stop by on Monday and Wednesday, 8 p.m.-10 p.m., and 

Thursday, 7 p.m.-9 p.m. Frisbee meets Sundays 8-10 p.m. The Gym is open Sunday, Monday , and 

Wednesday through Friday from 6 p.m. to 10 p.m. The Wellness Center is open every day : Monday 

through Thursday from 9 a.m. to 10 p.m., and Friday through Sunday 12 p.m. to 9 p.m.  
 
Tuesday, 3/9 

Board of Finances Meeting, 5:15 p.m., Lower Level Library. Be a part of the Solution! Join the Board of 

Finances and have the opportunity to make an impact on Campus Life. 
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The Southampton Review Launch, 7 p.m., Stony Brook Manhattan Campus . TSR is a carefully-

edited, beautifully-designed journal dedicated to publishing fine fiction, nonfiction, poetry and art. It 

focuses on work by students and graduates of the MFA program and from the Writers Conference, 

but is also open to writers from across the globe whose work is compelling.  

Southampton Gaming League Meeting, 9 p.m., LL Mattituck . Get your game on! 
 

Wednesday, 3/10 

Quogue Wildlife Refuge Internship Opportunity, 1 p.m., Café Special Events Room. If you’re 

interested in assisting with care for rescued animals, educational programs, and want to learn how 

non-profits are run, be sure to stop in! 

Food for All Club meets FSA, 2 p.m., Library Café. Join the club as they continue our trek together 

to meet a goal of a full sustainable, zero-waste Cafe! Long Island Farm Bureau Trip Report as well. 

Bring your lunch!  

Mindfulness Meditation, 1:15-2 p.m., Windmill . Take time out of your busy schedule to relax and 

get some peace of mind. Just five minutes can increase your mood, focus, and competence.  
 

Thursday, 3/11 

Mindfulness Meditation, 2:15-3:30 p.m., Windmill .  

SEANET Volunteer Fieldwork Training, 7 p.m., Chancellors Hall 201 . The Seabird Ecological 

Assessment Network (SEANET) project out of Tufts University has been looking for students to 

participate in field research through surveys of seabird mortality on local ocean beaches. If you’re 

interested, be sure to show up! 
 

Friday, 3/12 

LAST DAY to remove an “Incomplete” or make an “NR to NF” conversion from Fall 2009 and 

Winter 2010 term grades. 

R ed W atch B and Training, 2–6 p.m., Special Events Room. Registration is required, so contact 

Ginny St. John at 632-5069 to participate. 

Bowling at the East Hampton Lanes . Bus departs 6 p.m., Lot A. A popular event in past semesters, 

Bowling Night is back for the Spring! Sign up in the Wellness Center to participate. 
 

Saturday, 3/13 

Islanders vs. Devils Hockey Game, Bus departs Lot A. Don’t wait to buy your ticket at the last 

minute! Students pay $10 per ticket, Staff $17.50 per ticket.  
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Advising Services "would like to thank all who attended our 'Internship Information Session' with 

Atlantis Marine World and the Riverhead Foundation for Marine Research and Preservation. Joseph 

Yaiullo, Curator and Co-Founder of Atlantis Marine World, and Julika Wocial, Rescue Program 

Supervisor for the Riverhead Foundation presented on internship and volunteer opportunities. If you 

would like more information on how to apply for an internship or to volunteer for either 

organization, please contact Advising Services at 632-5110." 
 

The Food For All Club has announced a Logo Design Contest. Winner(s) will have their catch-phrase 

or design printed on T-shirts made especially for the club. Prize: A T-shirt you designed! Deadline: 

March 10. Winners announced on the 15th. Rules: Designs are to incorporate: The Stony Brook 

University Southampton Food For All Club name and MUST represent the club’s mission of "ensuring 

honest, nutritious and organic food for all!" T-shirts (made of organic cotton) will be SBS blue with 

non-toxic print. Logo on front, catchy phrase on back. Submit your entries with "Logo Contest" in the 

subject line to Caroline Dwyer at carolines213@hotmail.com. 
 

The last day to use the Bookstore Campus Account to purchase textbooks and school supplies in 

the Spring Semester will be March 15, after which all unused funds will be refunded to your student 

account. 
 

From Prof. Jim Quigley: "TAKE ME OUT TO THE BALLGAME! 

Join in the magic of Spring with a rousing Faculty/Staff V.S. Student softball game scheduled for 

noon, Saturday, May 1 , at the Stony brook Southampton baseball field. Recruiting teams now. 

Here's how you join:  

1. Log into Blackboard.  

2. Click on the "Community" tab at the top of the screen.  

3. Instructions appear in the "Join an Organization" box. You should only need to search for the 

word "softball" to find the "organization," then enroll yourself in it. 

Look for: STONY BROOK SOUTHAMPTON FACULTY/STAFF VS STUDENT SOFTBALL GAME 

(SBSSOFTBALL)  

4. Once you are "enrolled," please note the announcement, select the "Discussion Board" tab and 

then reply to the "Faculty & Staff" or "student" option.  
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5. We will stay in touch with you and keep you posted on developments. By April we will be 

scheduling some practice sessions.  

PLAY BALL! " 

 

HANDS FOR HAITI: Mark your Calendars! On April 16th and 17th, Hands for Haiti hits the stage in 

Avram Theater! This live, two-day spring performance festival serves as a benefit for Haiti, as well as 

entertainment for all of Southampton and its environs. Featuring Stony Brook Southampton’s multi-

talented students, Hands for Haiti includes original plays and poetry from the MFA Writing and 

Literature Program, student-generated dance and music performances, comedy, and singing from 

several great American traditions. Three separate main events all have general seating on a first-

come basis, schedule TBA. Admittance is whatever you care to donate towards relief in Haiti. Spread 

the word!   Produced by the new SBSH Performance Lab .  

 

If you are interested in becoming Scuba Certified , sign up in the Wellness center. The days that 

classes can be offered are Thursday and Sundays. 
 

The Traditional Ensemble is looking for a drummer for the Spring Performance Festival . "We are 

seeking a talented musician who is interested in playing music from different cultures around the 

world. Knowledge of world music styles and ability to play "exotic" instruments (such as bodhran, 

doumbek/darbouka, riq, daf, tapan, djembe...) is a plus." Please email Elliott at ebkurtz@gmail.com 

as soon as possible to schedule an audition. 
 

From Student Kathleen Furey: “ For any student who can get there, an all-day LEED Conference will 

be held in Melville on Tuesday, March 23 . See or email Dr. Quigley at 

hquigleyjr@notes.cc.sunysb.edu for details on carpooling, extra credit for his classes and student 

pricing. ”  

 

4 R's Weekly Column:  
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Stephen Tettelbach The Sag Harbor Express 
 

  
Marsha Norman: Songs in the Key of Life   East Hampton Star 
 

  

Write On With Emma Walton Hamilton   The Sag Harbor Express  
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This is Stony Brook Southampton's official weekly newsletter. Once a week not enough? Follow Stony 

Brook Southampton events daily on Twitter. Go to http://www.twitter.com/SBSouthampton .  

 

 

 

 

Student Assistant Writer: Jessica Adamowicz. Photography : Nicole Laible. 
 

Darren Johnson 

Media Relations Manager 

Stony Brook Southampton 

239 Montauk Hwy 
Southampton, NY 11968 

631-632-5088 

darren.johnson@stonybrook.edu  

http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/southampton/  
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